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Just as COVID-19 has impacted our lives here in the States,
Honduras also is in a five-month quarantine.  Citizens of

Honduras are only allowed to leave their homes once every two
weeks.  The government uses the last digits of residents'

identification to allow them out on a designated day.  On that
ONE day, all grocery shopping, banking and errands have to be
accomplished for the entire family.  Recently, the Government

moved in to phase one of reopening which means that some
hardware stores and restaurants were allowed to reopen along
with the hospital, pharmacies and grocery stores.  The borders

of Honduras remain closed and the only people allowed to enter
are citizens or those with legal residency.  COVID-19 numbers

seem to be trending down.  We are believing Honduras will
enter phase two of reopening soon!
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What is going on in Honduras?



Want to make a donation?  https://www.projectworldinc.com

As I embrace the challenges of COVID-19, I find myself overwhelmed by God's goodness.  I am 
learning not to allow myself to get "stuck" in setbacks and focus on the "the way things are NOT",
but instead, I am learning to direct my attention to Jesus and the good work He has for me to do.  
If I am being honest, I find myself "strangely" excited! I am excited about all of the things God has
going on.  Yes, ministry as I know it, looks different, and selfishly, I wish I was in Honduras leading
teams, building houses, helping to feed the children at the feeding center and finishing more
projects on the mission home, but I am learning to embrace the change, get quiet with God and
listen to what He has for me. I have to believe God has set time in motion and within these times,
He has created seasons. So, if I am breathing at this moment, He has created me for such a times as
this.

Thankfully, the work of the ministry has continued since the quarantine began in March. With
Jorge and Yesi in Honduras and running the ministry, Project World-Mission 9:22 can continue
 the work on the mission home.  In the pictures, you will find the floors in the mission home have
been poured, and a fresh water cistern has been dug and is ready for use.  Work is good thing! It
provides income for food to be purchased  for several families in the Tizate community. Funds also
have been donated to continue the work on the security fence surrounding the property where the
feeding center is located.  God is faithful. He continues to meet all needs!

Not only have generous donations made it possible to hire laborers to work on the ministry
property, but we also continue to receive monthly donations to continue the distribution of food
bags.  Currently, food bags are being distributed on a regular basis to Tizate and the surrounding
communities, as well as, the ministry has provided food for the community of Australia in
Tegucigalpa.

                                                            
                                                                  ~Marty

                                                                                                  


